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2ND ANNUAL NIGHT IN CHINA CELEBRATION
CAMDEN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT & THE UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA TO HOST CULTURAL

EVENT

February 2, 2024 – Dr. Charles E Brimm Medical Arts High School, in collaboration with The
University of Pennsylvania, is proud to announce the 2nd Annual Night in China celebration.
The event will take place on February 2, 2024, starting at 4:00 PM, at Camden High Campus
located at 1700 Park Blvd., Camden.

Attendees will have the opportunity to experience authentic Chinese culture with students from
the University of Pennsylvania. Join us in celebrating the New Year of the Dragon with an array
of exciting activities including:

● Dance Performance
● Trivia Games & Stone Printing
● Calligraphy & Paper Cutting
● Chopsticks Learning
● Authentic Chinese Food
● Photobooth and more!

                                                                                                               
Who: Dr. Charles E Brimm Medical Arts HS and The University of Pennsylvania
When: Friday, February 2, 2024
Time: 4:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Where: Camden High Campus | 1700 Park Blvd. Camden, NJ
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